
RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

THE JEWISH CENTER 

131 WEST 86Tu STREET 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024 

SCuuruier 4-3511 

October 15, 1974 

Dear 

As you know, the West Side Jewish community has 
recently begun to organize a Jewish Community Council. 

I have every reason to expect that it will be a 
significant and effective instrument for the enhancement 
of our goals in our neighborhood. 

In order for us to be sure that it will fully serve 
the purpose of the entire Jewish community, and not neglect 
our special Orthodox interests, it is important that we 
appoint active and responsible delegates to the Council. 

May I therefore urge you most strongly to appoint 
three people, one delegate and two alternates, as your 
representatives. They may be men or women -- many of us 
chose women because they are more available at the times 
that meetings are usually set. 

Please write to Mr. Solomon M. Brownstien, Assistant 
Executive Director, Jewish Family Service, 33 West 60th St., 

New York, N.Y. 10023 informing him of you appointments. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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